
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September Board Report 
 
 
 
The month of August was busy getting the building in order for the return of the school year.  The 
custodial crew did an amazing job preparing the grounds and buildings.  Over the summer FV benefited 
from the Serve GP community project as 32 individuals help paint, landscape and paint lines in the 
parking lot. 
 
The summer library program was a success as 616 books were in circulation. 
 
The Fred Meyer reward program brought in $461.08 for FV.  FV also received $211.00 from St. Luke’s 
Church.  In addition to the monetary donation from St. Luke’s Father Todd’s congregation donated three 
(3) large boxes of new clothing, 50 fully supplied book bags and a variety of school supplies.  To add to 
the book bags the Rebecca’s Donations add another 12 book bags.    
 
At the end of the summer FV was informed they would be participating in the free breakfast and lunch 
program this school year.   
 
The enrollment as of 9/4/14 was 255. 
 
FV will be holding their Open House on Thursday, 9/18 from 6:00-7:30pm.  We look forward to this 
opportunity to meet as many of the parents as possible.   
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